

EED NG

July 21, 2022

Ms. Sherry Goya Eaton Square Shopping Center

Dear Ms. Goya:

With alpha

Thank you for your donation of 122 pounds of food to Hawaii Foodbank. Every family deserves a reason to cheer – and your gift will bring the simple joy of having enough to eat to a Hawaii family in need.

Hawaii Foodbank depends on an entire network of people doing good for others in this number of people doing good for others in this number of partner with nearly 200 member agencies that reach out to provide food to Hawaii's hungry, well on hundreds of volunteers who inspect food donations to ensure that we are distributing food that is safe to eat. And we deepend on thousands of donors who gift us with funds and food.

We need each and every component of the Foodbank network in order to distribute 1 million pounds of food each month to thousands of Hawaii's hungry. Without donors like you, a critical component of the Foodbank process is missing.

At hawaiifoodbank.org, you can see how your donation helps to feed Hawaii's hungry. If you're interested in touring the Hawaii Foodbank warehouse, give us a call at 808-954-7867.

Thank you for being a vital link in helping to feed Hawaii's hungry families.

Läura Kay Rand Vice President / Chief Impact Officer